
 

Gentle Teaching Workshop at the SHARE Foundation 

“Mentoring a Spirit of Gentleness” 
creating a culture of hope 
May 23, 24, 25, 2016       

 9 AM - 4 PM 
Sharing Meadows, St. Timothy Center 

6357 N. 300 East   LaPorte, Indiana 46350 

Please join us for a 3-day workshop on Gentle Teaching, hosted by The SHARE Foundation and 
produced in collaboration with GLOBE STAR LLC and The Quality of Life Institute, Inc. 

The SHARE Foundation honors a Christian tradition that we will celebrate and incorporate into our 
three days, from the morning blessing/service, officiated by president and founder Fr. Blaney, and 
throughout the day in the workshop activities.  

Our theme this year is ‘A Culture of Hope.’ The blossoming of hope is cultivated through one’s 
engagement and experiencing of meaningful moments, as these cultivate new moral memory. New 
moral memory overrides 'present-past' memory and projects a new view of one’s present and 
future ‘story’ (quality of life). As professionals, the initiating of possibilities and the invitation to 
engage others in the exploration of these, is something we can do. We’ll learn about Gentle 
Teaching initiatives that engage others in meaningful moments. Mentoring a spirit of gentleness 
leads one toward a heartfelt awareness of present possibilities, based on what becomes trusted 
(relationship); anticipated (quality of life); and hoped for (a culture of gentleness).  

Dr. Anthony M. McCrovitz of Globe Star, and Maurits Eijgendaal of Denmark (former president of 
Gentle Teaching International and current president of ISNA-MSE), will be the presenters and 
moderate the workshop activities.    

Join us!

Registration and payment of $150 is required. This includes continental breakfast, lunch 
and some snacks for each day, plus pre-printed materials that will be distributed. Some 
assistance is being offered, as needed, so that everyone who would like to join us has the 
best opportunity to do so.  

Reasonable hotel rates are offered at the nearby Hampton and Holiday Inns. 

For more information, please contact Dr. Anthony M. McCrovitz at Globe Star: 
amccrovitz@globe-star.org  219.921.0153, ext. 6 

To register, please contact Kathleen Kelly at the SHARE Foundation: 
kkelly@sharefoundation.org      
219.778.2585 (main) or 219.716.2931 (direct); *checks and credit cards are accepted.

Register Today!
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